
Alle Processing Notice of Proposed Settlement of Class Action 
Lawsuit 

 
If you worked for Alle Processing between December 3, 2002 and March 31, 2016, you could 

get a payment from this class action settlement. 
 
You are receiving this notice because our records indicate that you worked for Alle Processing between 
December 3, 2002 and March 31, 2016, and that you have not responded to an earlier Court-authorized 
notice advising you of the right to receive payment as part of a Court-approved settlement. The first 
notice was mailed to you on January 5, 2017. A copy of the January 5, 2017 Notice is enclosed.  
 
If you would still like to participate in this settlement you must mail the enclosed Claim Form with a 
completed W-4 and W-9 form on or before  April 17, 2017 to: 
 

ALLE PROCESSING SETTLEMENT 
c/o Arden Claims Service, LLC  

Mailing Address:  PO Box 1015, Port Washington, NY 11050 
E-Mail Address:  info@ardenclaims.com 

Fax Number: 516-944-1771  
Phone Number: 877-623-2703 

 
The deadline to have participated in the settlement ended March 6, 2017.  However, the Court has 
since extended the date for you to participate until April 17, 2017.  Therefore, if you wish to get a 
payment from this class action settlement you must submit the enclosed Claim Form by April 17, 
2017. 
 
A Claim Form and a copy of the original Notice of Proposed Settlement of Class Action Lawsuit 
(“Notice”) is enclosed.  Please read it carefully as it contains detailed information about the settlement 
and your right to participate.  
 
You are permitted to participate in this settlement and receive a payment even if: 
 

1. You or a member of your family may have been an undocumented  immigrant at any time. 
2. You failed to file an income tax return while working for Alle Processing, or after you stopped 

working for Alle Processing. 
3. You still work for Alle Processing.   

 
Virginia & Ambinder, LLP is the law firm designated by the Court to represent you in this 

lawsuit.  If you are still uncertain about your rights, please contact  
Virginia & Ambinder, LLP at (212) 943-9080.  

 
Your conversation with the lawyers at Virginia & Ambinder will be strictly confidential. 
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